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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Camille J Bryant <CJBryant@paalp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 10:42 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: David Adkins (dadkins@talonlpe.com); Amber L Groves
Subject: Plains Marketing L.P., Hackberry Hills Fed #4  2RP-4247 Closure Report
Attachments: Final C-141.pdf; Hackberry Hills #4  closure report.doc.pdf

Mr. Bratcher and Ms. Tucker, 
 
Please find the attached the “Remediation and Closure Request” and Final C-141 for the Plains Marketing, 
L.P., Hackberry Hills Fed #4 Release Site, NMOCD Ref.#2RP-4247. The release occurred on May 10, 2017, 
at the Read and Stevens Hackberry Hills Fed #4 Tank Battery located in Unit Letter “F” of Section 22, 
Township 22 South, Range 26 East of Eddy County, New Mexico.  A Plains transport driver was attempting 
to remove a bull plug from the tank valve when he inadvertently  removed one part of a two part valve 
releasing approximately one hundred sixteen (116) barrels of crude oil  of which approximately two (2) 
barrels were recovered.  The released fluids impacted an area of approximately 8,900 square feet on the 
caliche pad, the released fluid flowed south off the pad impacting approximately 750 square feet of 
pasture land.  The Release was reported to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) and 
Department of the Interior Bureau of Land Management (BLM). The impacted soil was excavated 
and  confirmation soil samples were collected and analyzed for concentrations of TPH, BTEX and Chloride. 
The impacted soil was transported to an NMOCD permitted Facility and the excavated area was backfilled 
with locally purchased, non-impacted material. If you have any questions or require any additional 
information, please contact me at the numbers listed below. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Camille J. Bryant 
Remediation Supervisor 
Plains All American 
505 N. Big Spring, Suite 600 
Midland, Texas 79701 
Office: 432.221.7924 
Cell: 575.441.1099 
 

Attention: 
The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended 
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. If you received this in error, 
please contact the Plains Service Desk at 713‐646‐4444 and delete the 
material from any system and destroy any copies. 

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned for 
Viruses and Content and cleared. 


